
 
 

Date: 05.12.2020 

Student Services 

NOTICE 

It is notified to all the applicants of MA Visual Art programme, we have noticed 

technical error in the software in the 1st provisional admission list for MA Visual 

Art uploaded on the University website. The list is being withdrawn till the 

technical issue is resolved. 

The fresh provisional admission list after resolving the glitch will be uploaded on 

the website shortly. Applicants are advised to keep visiting the website regularly. 

 

 

Dean (Student Services) 


